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I am horrified to think that the people in power would think it would be in societies. 

Best interest To make it more difficult to track registered sex offenders. I completely 

oppose this bill how it’s written in its entirety. This isn’t just a travesty. This is a direct 

betrayal from our government to the protect the public & people, I’m appalled. I am 

devastated for the victims. In these cases that will no longer be able to track their 

abuser. Constantly feeling like they have to look over their shoulder. From their 

perpetrator. Unlike the Sex offender. The trauma has been caused. The damage has 

been done. There’s no cure or correction to fix what has already happened I feel that 

it is very little consolation to pay. That the predator should have to be registered for 

the rest of their life & records available for the public to track openly as the survivor 

has to live with the traumatic experiences for the rest of their life so should the 

predator. 


